The McKownuille Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

March 31, 1975

Mr. Carl Lermann

Manager, Stuyvesant Plaza
Administration Building, Executive Park
Albany, New York 12203

Dear Mr. Lermann:

I want you to know that your efforts this winter to

keep the Fuller Road sidewalks passable have not gone
unnoticed. Your generosity in taking on a chore that

is not your responsibility was recognized at our recent
Directors meeting, and is sincerely appreciated..

Thanks for helping keep McKownville a nice place to live.

Sincerely,

John K. Esler
President
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